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February 3rd, 2004

To Whom it May Concern:

As the Artistic Director and conductor of Opera Tampa,
I welcome the opportunity to recommend Joseph P. Oshry for
his outstanding abilities as a lighting designer. His
uncanny skill to enhance a theatrical production is
extraordinary. He invariably contributes visual excitement
to the images projected on stage, all of which is accomplished

with a flexible enthusiasm and spiarited cooperation.

Mr. Oshry is a formidable artist and technician and

deserves further success in his chosen field.

Sincerely,
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